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As a fulltime professional kangaroo harvester I think this game should go on. 

Many blokes and girls rely on culling the roo to live and support their family.  

The drought has had an impact on the kangaroos but the numbers are still out there. The damages they cause is 

un stoppable.  

No matter what the government decides people will still cull the roos. So why not keep it in the food chain 


